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                Busby West Public School
Starling Street

GREEN VALLEY NSW 2168
Phone: 02 9607 7573

Fax: 02 9608 4936

Dear Parent/Carers

Welcome back to Term 1 students and families in the Busby West Support Unit.  

2016 has started well with new students and teachers joining the Support Unit. We are excited about continuing to create fun, engaging and positive learning experiences with your child/children this year. 
The 7 support classes are structured to best meet both academic and social needs of all students ensuring students are placed in the best possible learning environment.

2016 classes are:


Class


Teacher


SLSO




SC


Mrs Melanie Peterson
            Mrs Jody Nowland

SN


Miss Nicole Garzaniti

Mrs Ann Busch


SM


Ms Smilek


Mr Stephen Cheatham


SP


Mrs Paulia Prendergast
Mrs Mary Garzaniti

ST


Mr Tom Marakovic

Mrs Jenny Lazarus  

SG


Ms Gyatri Pillai

Mrs Anthia Tsakonas

SH


Ms Taira Huggins

Mrs Michelle Borg            
RFF teachers: Ms Eironn Sleath, Mr Shaun Blacker, Mrs Ashwyn Karan (M-W)
Miss Sleath has returned from her maternity leave and will be working 2 days per week (Wed & Thurs).

Ms Davies and Mrs Karan are sharing the Deputy Principal - Support Unit role this term. Ms Davies is working Monday to Wednesday and Mrs Karan is relieving her on Thursday and Friday. Ms Davies will begin maternity leave from Term 2 and we all wish her the very best with her new baby.

Review meetings for students in Year 6 will be held in week 6 on Monday 29 February and Tuesday 1 March 2016. These meetings are for staff and parents/carers to discuss their child’s progress and high school options. An Access Request will be completed where a support class is considered and/or Integration Funding Support. Students in Kinder to Year 5 will be reviewed in Term 2 and parents/carers will be asked to be part of this process.
Primary School Sport

We encourage our primary students to try out for a school sports team.  Students are also provided with an excellent opportunity to learn to swim each Friday for sport.  Students remaining at school participate in a school sports skills program.
Music, Speech and Occupational Therapy groups for students with Autism

The Autism and Advice Service (AASS) is a non for profit charity run by parents of children with Autism for children and adults with Autism and their families.  AASS provides a range of services to support, advocate, help, educate and guide families who have a family member with Autism as well as the greater community. AASS are again supporting students who have a diagnosis of Autism and are 12 or under by 30 June 2016 to participate in Music Therapy group sessions in Term 1.
Students and teachers are looking forward to a busy Term 1.  If you have any questions about your child/children please contact your class teacher firstly, Mrs Karan or myself.

Michelle Davies, Ashwyn Karan & the Support Unit Team       Brian Marsland
Deputy Principal
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